September 25th, 1915.
Your department sent us out a lot of comforts a few days ago
and they all arrived safely, and the men appreciated them
immensely.
Our men all prefer Canadian cigarettes to any other. We are
all in grand form and everyone is keen as mustard.

Officer of sth Battalion.

Belgium,
30/9/15-
I write you in acknowledgment and appreciation of a parcel
received from you yesterday for the 8th Battalion, — Section. If

I may venture to say so, it was selected with rare common sense,
and quite a number of the boys stated their intention of writing
and thanking you.

Private

Flanders,
September 3oth, 1915.

I must apologise for not having written' sooner to thank you for
the most acceptable parcel of socks. Our men will now be able to
have an extra pair with them, and as everything is very wet here
it is a great comfort to them.

Out here we all think the F. C. Commission has done wonders
the way it looks after our men.

Officer of 14th Battalion.
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